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This month marks our five-year anniversary in the Executive Search business. In addition to  

maintaining our 100% success record for a fifth straight year we have a few other things worth 

shouting about! The last 12 months have been a time of unprecedented growth and success for  

VA Search. As a valued partner we hope you can spare a few moments to catch up with 

what we've been doing and where we're going.  

 

PREFERRED SUPPLIER TO EUROPE'S LEADING BRANDS 
 

 

 

Our focus on the ICT sector and our transparent search techniques have paid dividends in the form 

of preferred supplier status to some of Europe's largest companies including Accenture, Ahold, 

CSC, IBM, Orange, SAS and Electrolux.  
 

CELEBRATING BY GIVING 
 

  

In 2008, VA adopted the One Laptop Per Child Foundation as our charity of choice. 

We'll donate 1 XO laptop for each placement, given as a gift on behalf of our clients. We feel this 

foundation, designed to bring educational opportunities to those in disadvantaged parts of the 

world, is a great fit for our mission of joining the best talent with the best companies. And as part of 

our fifth anniversary celebrations, we are donating 25 XO laptops to children in the third world to get 

the ball rolling.  

 

   

 

 

http://www.va-search.com/special/link_tracking.php?link_code=a15c288f19bc353978db16c8102e498e&code=79ffdb54eb3a177082de808d864d4d04


 

 

 

 

OUR NEW WEBSITE 
 

 

 

If you have an executive position to fill and would like to give something back - as well as  

experience one of the fastest and most successful recruitment processes in the business -  

VA Search is the obvious choice, and our new website at www.VA-Search.com has been 

re-launched to reflect this. With new staff, new clients and new milestones an update to the site was 

a logical step. Needless to say, we'd be very pleased if you shared this site with colleagues who 

may need our services in the future!  

 

ONWARDS AND UPWARDS INTO 2009 
 

 

 

That ends our newsletter for this summer, but we hope to be in touch shortly,  

we look forward to serving you soon. 
 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Edwin Verspui 

Managing Director 

Mobile: +44 7793 812 855 

Email: Edwin@VA-Search.com 

 

 

 

 

  

CANARY WHARF, QUAY HOUSE 

ADMIRALS WAY, MARSH WALL, 

LONDON E14 9XG UK 

 

TEL: +44 20 7190 3278 

FAX: +44 20 7190 3251 
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